
Rezoning Application

Information regarding the rezoning process can be found in the
Centralia City Code Section 31-7 through 31.9. Once the
application and all supporting documentation is submitted to the
City Administrator, a public hearing date will be set for the
proposed rezoning before the Planning and Zoning Commission.
A second public hearing date will be set before the Centralia
Board of Aldermen. 

All public hearing notices are posted in the Centralia Fireside
Guard within two weeks of the first hearing date, and may also be published on the City's
website and social media outlets.
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https://www.centraliamo.org/bc-pzc/page/rezoning-application
https://ecode360.com/29377967
https://www.centraliamo.org/media/8156

